
Chance for coaches to take it to the next Level

Author: Paul Stimpson

Posted On: April 20, 2017

Table Tennis England is offering coaches the chance to enhance their skills and climb the professional ladder at
a Level 3 coaching course later this year.

We have partnered with the University of Gloucestershire to set up the course, which is open to coaches who are
currently qualified at UKCC Level 2.

The course comprises four days, two of which will be theory-based and led by staff at the University of
Gloucestershire – Oxstalls Campus  – and two of which will be practical sessions held at Lilleshall and led by
Table Tennis England national coaches.

There will also be elements of online learning and an assessment process.

For full information about the course, click here to download a course guide.

Click here to download an application form.
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